
MEMORANDUM 
May 27, 2015 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor and City Commission 
 
VIA:  Kenneth Fields, City Manager 
 
FROM:  Clara VanBlargan, City Clerk 
 
RE: Florida League of Cities – Designation of a Voting Commission Member  
 
SYNOPSIS: The designation allows the City to make decisions in determining the direction of the 

Florida League of Cities. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
The Florida League of Cities is requesting the designation of one Commission member to be a part of the 
decision making in determining the direction of the League at their annual conference in Orlando on 
August 13-15, 2015. 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The annual conference of the Florida League of Cities (FLC) will be held on August 13-15, 2015 in 
Orlando at the World Center Marriott. Election of League leadership and adoption of resolutions are 
undertaken during the business meeting part of the conference along with the adoption of the FLC 2016 
Legislative Action Agenda. The FLC is requesting that one official from each municipality be designated 
to be a part of this important decision making process.    
 
ATTACHMENT 
 
Florida League of Cities Information and Request 
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